
 

 

Email per P Simpson 180315 

From: Penny Simpson [mailto:Penny.Simpson@freeths.co.uk]  
Sent: 18 March 2015 16:13 

To: Tony Blackburn 
Cc: 'King, John J (NE)'; Jane Scott; Andrew Marshall; Buddle, Zoe (NE); Danny Jackson 

Subject: CEG suggested amendments to Policy EN2 

Dear Tony 

 

I wanted to ensure that you have, in advance of Session 7D tomorrow, CEG’s suggested 

changes to Policy EN2 (see attached) which we circulated to Natural England and the Council 

on Monday this week (16 March).  

 

Since CEG was able to reach agreement last week with NE and the Council in relation to the 

wording of Policy SC8, we thought it would further aid the smooth running of Session 7D 

tomorrow afternoon if we could obtain feedback from the Council and NE on our Policy EN2 

suggestions in advance.   

 

We are disappointed to report that both NE and the Council have declined to comment, 

stating that they would rather leave matters to the Session itself.   Furthermore we 

understand that NE will not be in attendance at the Session tomorrow.  

 

Regards 

 

Penny Simpson 

Penny Simpson 
Partner 
Planning and Environment 
 


